
Call the Agency
preferred tradesperson

Please note: If it is after hours and some 
power points are still working, then 
consider using extension leads until 

working hours. However, if the fridge and 
other essentials are affected, please call 

the Agency preferred tradesperson. 

Please check with 
neighbours and your 

energy supplier to ensure 
it is not a network issue




